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NOTICE

(Link for the virtual meeting of the CSH called for March 30, 2023)

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), ), is pleased to forward herewith the link for the virtual meeting of the CSH called for March 30, 2023, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. to consider the items included on the draft order of business – document CP/CSH-2191/23 rev. 1.



· To attend the meeting as a participant (only for those who will take the floor): https://live.kudoway.com/ad/220115954962
· To attend the meeting as a listener (only for those who will watch and listen to the meeting): https://live.kudoway.com/br/110118044202

The Chair asks the delegations to log on to the meeting 30 minutes before the start time, in order to test the application and to try to solve any technical problems that delegations may have with the platform. Delegations experiencing technical difficulties connecting are kindly asked to contact Ms. Magaly Rothe, at (202) 497-3301.

In addition, for the purpose of proper identification of representatives of member states and observers, the Chair asks that they log on to the virtual meeting and to the training session by providing the name of their country followed by their own name in parentheses, thus: México (Oscar Holguín). Secretariat staff are requested to log on with their name and position in parentheses, thus: Juan Pérez (IT technician).

Instructions and technical requirements for logging on can be found at the following links: Best Practices Manual for Videoconferences and Kudo Manual
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